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TESTIMONY 
 

O'CONNOR:  Albert O'Connor.  Albert, A-l-b-e-r-t, capital O-'-C-o-n-n-o-r.  15417 N.E. Parkinen Road, 
Brush Prairie, Washington, 98606.  Now, and I recommend Alternative 1, and I don't support expanding 
the urban growth boundary area anywhere in the county and at any level.   
 
And one thing that really bothers me, the County has not completed studies to really make a good 
evaluation what a good comprehensive plan would mean.  They delayed doing that, I don't know why, 
but I understand now that the Council has directed them, directed studies be conducted, but whether 
it's going to be in time or not, I don't know, but...   
 
And I think developers have too much say in developing the county.  I don't think they're the best people 
to be making those decisions because they have one point of view and that's to max out everything.  So 
that's it.   

 

 

 

 

 


